
If you have any questions or need assistance completing the online registration process, please contact 
Sandy Ostergard |  (800) 562-6170, extension 102. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
COURSE OVERVIEW 
The 2022 Washington State legislative session resulted in funding of 
the low wage worker equity program and other funding for skilled 
nursing providers. This program is designed to increase the wages for 
low-wage workers in both Direct Care and Indirect Care. During this 
webinar, Bill Ulrich, President/CEO of Consolidated Billing Services, 
Inc., will provide insight on the funding and the forthcoming 
adoption of rules to establish a verification process for skilled nursing 
providers to demonstrate how the wage equity funding was utilized 
to increase wages for low-wage workers. During this session, 
participants will also learn about other outcomes from the legislative 
session impacting reimbursement rates beginning July 1, 2022. 
 

REGISTRATION INFORMATION 
$39 per facility WHCA Member Rate 
$78 per facility Non-WHCA Member Rate 
 

You may have as many people join in as you would like—
one phone/computer may log in per registration! Please 
register only one person for the webinar unless a second 
individual plans to log in from a separate location.  
 

Login and dialing instructions will be emailed on the day 
prior to the webinar.  
 

1.5 CEUs will be granted to each individual who completes 
the live webinar presentation.  
 

SPONSORED BY WHCA Associate Business Partner: 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

SPEAKER 
Bill Ulrich has more than 30 years of 
experience in the long term care profession as 
a financial and Medicare consultant.  Prior to 
founding Consolidated Billing Services, Inc. 
[CBSI] in 1998, Bill worked for two large 
multinational long term care providers.  Over 
30 years, Bill developed the technical acumen 
and expertise in operational reimbursement 
that made him a sought-after health care 
consultant and speaker.  Bill is a nationally 
recognized expert and frequent speaker on 
Medicare, Medicaid, and billing issues. Bill 
currently serves on the Reimbursement 
Committee for the American Health Care 
Association [AHCA], Chairs the subcommittee 
on Billing and Operations, and represents 
AHCA on the National Uniform Billing 
Committee [NUBC]. Bill is the past Chair of the 
Reimbursement Committee for the 
Washington Health Care Association where he 
served for the last four years. Bill has served 
on the legal committee and reimbursement 
committee for numerous state health care 
associations. In addition to reimbursement 
and finance, Bill earned his certification in 
health care compliance [chc] through the 
Health Care Compliance Association in 2012. 
 

 

REGISTER HERE 

WASHINGTON MEDICAID RATES UPDATE 
April 6, 2022 | 2:00 – 3:30 PM | Skilled Nursing Emphasis 

 

https://www.billing-services.com/
https://whca.associationsonline.com/site_event_detail.cfm?pk_association_event=24274
https://whca.associationsonline.com/site_event_detail.cfm?pk_association_event=24274

